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2018 BELGIAN GRAND PRIX 
23 - 26 August 2018 

  
 

From : The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate  

To : The Stewards of the Meeting Date : 25 August 2018 

   Time : 12:05 
  
 

TECHNICAL DELEGATE’S REPORT 
 
 
The following driver will use a new a new turbocharger (TC) for the remainder of the Event: 
 

Number Car Driver Previously used TC
    

27 Renault Nico Hülkenberg 4 
 
The turbocharger used by Nico Hülkenberg is the fifth new turbocharger for the 2018 
Championship season and this is not in conformity with Article 23.3a of the 2018 Formula 
One Sporting Regulations. 
 
The Renault Sport Formula One Team informed the technical delegate about the 
turbocharger change on 24 August 2018, at 17:32 hours. 
 
As this is the second new turbocharger introduced by Nico Hülkenberg at this Event, which 
is subject to a grid penalty, only this turbocharger may be used at subsequent Events 
without incurring a penalty according to Aricle 23.3 b) of the 2018 Formula One Sporting 
Regulations. 
 
 


